
CAROL GRIFFIN 
 
Dear Comments,

We support responsible energy development of natural gas and oil in all areas in the USA. This
development is needed for total independence from outside sources. Independence allows us to
make a more swift transition from fossil fuels to renewable energy alternatives, without costly
government subsidies. 

I respectfully ask the Commission to withdraw its new draft regulation and replace it with rules to
support, not restrict, American energy development. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,
CAROL GRIFFIN
1400 Graham Dr
Ste B237
Tomball, TX 77375-4603
 


